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Oregon needs to protect its natural resources, beauty, and livability.  Oregon has a 

standard for growing up and not out.  Now a push to fast track out does not seem like 

an affordable housing solution.  Nor does it respect land stewardship.  We need to 

have planned well thought out growth, developers should not be dictating where and 

when. 

Infactracure seems to have done to the wayside.  Unless you are in a city with 

excellent public transportation we need to incorporate how we handle cars, parking 

and traffic.  

More land to develop does not necessarily control pricing. Supply and demand... 


